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Carl Waits 
Chairman 
Jessamine County Water District #I 
2225 Lexington Road 
Nicholasville, KY 40356-9702 

RE: Case No. 2009-00321 
Jessamine County Water District #I 

The Commission staff has reviewed your response and has determined that your 
application in the above case now meets the minimum filing requirements. Enclosed please 
find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This case has been docketed and will 
be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502/564-3940. 

Since re I y , Jy 
1' I 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 

J D/ke 
Enclosure 
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Stephanie Stumbo 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Formal Application to revise certain non-recurring charges 

Dear Ms. Stumbo: 

This is an application to revise certain non-recurring charges for Jessamine County 
Water District No. 1. Attached is the non-recurring charge cost justifications and the 
proposed tariff sheets. 

Jessamine County Water District No. 1 is not requesting a water rate increase at this 
time. However, increased costs attributable to certain non-recurring charges can no 
longer be absorbed by the District. The customers affected by these increases will be 
the customers that cause the District to incur these additional expenses. Additional 
revenue to be generated will not exceed 5% of the total revenues provided by all 
miscellaneous and non-recurring charges for the past 12 months. 

The District has previously filed income statements and balance sheets with the Public 
Service Commission. These income statements and balance sheets are currently on file 
with the Commission. 

The District will publish the enclosed public notice of these requested rate revisions in 
the local newspaper for three consecutive weeks. The first notice has already been 
published and the newspaper ad is enclosed. We will follow up with a filing of the second 
and third newspaper ads along with an affidavit from the newspaper verifying that the 
notice was published for three consecutive weeks. 

A copy of this application and related filings has been sent to the Office of the Attorney 
General, State Capitol Building, Suite 118, Frankfort, KY 40601. 

enclosure 


